
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The SCSO needs the public's help in identifying a Theft of a Firearm suspect - 01/17/2012  
 

Sem. Co. Fla., (01/17/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is requesting the publ
ic’s assistance in identifying a suspect wanted for Grand Theft of a Firearm from Al’
s Army/Navy store, located at 1440 E Altamonte Drive, in Altamonte Springs. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


